

Dear Parents/Guardians.

Welcome to Null Elementary School Health Clinic!

At the time of enrollment, you should have completed a Student Health Update. Please keep me updated with your student's health challenges. These health concerns could include vision or hearing deficiencies, chronic illness, recent surgery, contagious illnesses, medication or anything that might limit your student's participation at school. If your child has any serious allergies (food or dye allergies/insect stings) or chronic conditions (asthma, diabetes, seizures, etc.), please contact me.. It will be necessary to have specific medical action plans signed by you and the doctor, along with medication, if needed. New forms are required each school year. Please view our Clinic File Library, located on the district website, for District medical forms, health information and safety protocols.

For our incoming kindergarten parents, Please consider placing a change of clothes in your child's backpack. This really comes in handy for the occasional incontinence issues or spilled drink during lunch time. This way, your child will be comfortable in their own clothes and there will be minimal disruption in their day.

Snacks brought in for snack time should be peanut/tree nut free to safeguard our students with severe allergies. Students are welcome to bring peanut/tree nut snacks in the cafeteria during lunch. We have designated peanut free tables for our students with allergies, and all of the tables are sanitized after each use.

Please keep the office updated with any changes in emergency contact information. When called to pick up your child due to illness or injury, we ask that you be as prompt as possible. Thank you in advance for helping make this year at Null Elementary as healthy as possible. If you have any questions and or concerns, please don't hesitate to contact me.

Thank you for your time and consideration.